The Florida House of Representatives
Office of the Speaker

MEMORANDUM

To: Members of the Florida House of Representatives
From: Chris Sprowls, Speaker
Date: December 18, 2020

Re: Committee and Subcommittee Assignments for the 2021 Regular Session

Please find attached the committee and subcommittee assignments for the 2021 Regular
Session. Also attached are the committee meeting calendar groupings and committee
jurisdictions. To the extent possible, we attempted to accommodate your preference requests.

Once we have received Ranking Member recommendations from Leader DuBose, we will
upload that information to the House website. We will make redistricting committee and

subcommittee assignments at a later date.

Later today, we will be sending out a memorandum outlining the House’s COVID-19 protocols
for the January and February committee weeks.

I'look forward to seeing all of you in January.



